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March 2, 2017 

 

To: House Revenue Committee 

 Chair, Representative Phil Barnhart 

 

Re: HB 2831– corporate minimum tax imposed on S corporations– SUPPORT 

 

The League believes that running an efficient and economical government requires adequate funding, 

with an equitable, stable, and flexible taxation system. Our priority this session is focusing on our state 

budget shortfall. We are observing your deliberations and joining you in examining this puzzle. In fact, 

we have been studying Oregon’s taxation landscape since 1963. Oregonians are now facing program cuts, 

tax expenditure whittling, and yes, we expect you to be raising revenue, the T-word, taxes.  

 

This bill raises the minimum tax from $150 to $1,000 for an S corporation reporting annual 

Oregon sales greater than $25 million. It retains the existing minimum tax of $150 for S 

corporations reporting Oregon annual sales of less than $25 million. This is not overly burdensome 

to business. 

 

We suggest that most businesses benefit from investing in our economy and will be willing to make this 

adjustment. Oregon’s lifestyles, public schools and other public services can attract good employees. 

Moreover, reliable services can help to provide a more vigorous customer base. Oregonians will be 

tightening our belts this biennium, This adjustment is reasonable. We urge SUPPORT. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to discuss this legislation. 

 

 

 

 

Norman Turrill      Rebecca Gladstone 

LWVOR President     LWVOR Governance Coordinator 
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